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May 24, 2013

Dear Tuscany Heights Families, 

I want to inform you of a disappointing situation that has been brought to my attention and make sure you have accurate information.

A student has reported that a substitute assistant showed her inappropriate pictures and discussed inappropriate topics with her.  We immediately responded and called our North East Police Department, Child Protective Services (CPS) and the NEISD Human Resources department.  The incident is being investigated and the substitute assistant is no longer working in the district.  

We hold our staff members to the highest standards of behavior, especially when it comes to our students. The faculty and staff of Tuscany Heights remain committed to keeping our students safe and providing the best education possible.

Please contact me at 407-8200 if you have additional questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Tara Bailey

Principal
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